
 

Subscription Notice and  

Payment Advice for The Cellar Club Inc. 
 
To assist us with our door receipts, we would appreciate you completing 
this advice and attaching your cheque or cash in settlement. Thank you. 
 
 
 

Names 
Enter both if there are two members in your household 

 

 

Subscription …… @ $25 each  

June Meeting – Wednesday 10th  

Bladen Wines, Marlborough 

Members:    …… @ $12        

Guests:        …… @ $16    

 

Raffle Tickets:        …… @   $1 
 

July Dinner – Wednesday 8th 

at Adam’s Café & Bistro, High St., Lower Hutt 

Please enter “No” if you will not be going 

 

 

…… @ $43 

 

Total  

 
The following boxes are also important. Please complete as applicable  
 

Shuttles for July Dinner 
Wayne is happy to organise shuttles for people living close enough to each other to make 
this practical, If you wish to use this service for the July dinner, please confirm the number 
of seats here. Cost will depend upon what area the shuttle pick up is from but we are 
expecting it to be around $14 return and will be collected on the night.  

If there are not sufficient numbers in your area to warrant a shuttle, or the costs far exceed 
our expectations, we will contact you as soon as possible so that you can make alternative 
arrangements. Otherwise, someone will contact you confirming your pickup time once 
these have been scheduled. 

Enter ‘O’ if the shuttle is 
not required. 

Membership Details 

If your address or phone number has changes in 
the last 12 months, please update your details 
here. 

Night Phone: 

Mobile: 

Address 

 

 

 
Please bring this with you to our June meeting. If you cannot attend that meeting, then please post this form 
with your payment to  
 

The Cellar Club Inc 

17 Stonefield Place  

Johnsonville 

Wellington 
 

 

All replies by 20th June please 
 

 
Alternatively you can use internet banking and credit our bank account 06 0541 0056031 00. Just let Wayne 
know the details. His email address is above, along with his normal mail address. 

  

If your circumstances have changed and you no longer wish to be a member of 

the club we would still appreciate hearing from you.  Please ring Wayne on  

971 7184, email him at waynek@paradise.net.nz or write to the address shown 

to the left.  

 

Even though we will be sorry to lose you, we will be most appreciative of you 

taking the time to let us know. If you are moving out of town, we are prepared 

to email you a copy of the newsletter. Just let us know what you would like to 

happen.  Thank you. 


